
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Members, Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: Cliff Satherley, Chair 
 
DATE: 13 April 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Report for 13 April 2007 
 

 
1 Representation Review Outcome 

 
The Board welcomes the decision of the Local Government Commission. Attached is 
a letter I sent to the Commission thanking them for the professional manner in which 
they conducted this exercise. 
 
I would also like to thank the Motueka community for their commitment and support 
given to the Community Board during this process.  
 

2 Matters From Board’s Workshop of 11 April 2007  
 

a) Draft Submissions to Annual Plan and Port Share Buy-Back 
 

Attached is the draft submission to the Annual Plan and submission to the Port Share 
Buy-back. The Board will need to formally resolve that the submissions now be sent 
forward for consideration. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That  the Motueka Community Board adopt the draft submissions to the 
2007/2008 Annual Plan and the Port Share Buy-Back and they be submitted to 
Council. 
 

b) Information from Local Government Commission 
 

Following the Board’s public meeting and subsequent resolution requesting 
procedural information on amalgamation from the Local Government Commission. 
Attached is the response received. The Board was to forward this information on to 
the two Council Mayors once it has been received by the Board. 
 

c) Briefing on Application for Resource Consent for Motueka-Coastal 
Community Water Supply 

 

The Board will have had a workshop briefing with Council’s Utilities Services 
Manager on the proposed Motueka – Coastal Community Water Supply on 17 April 
2007. Subsequent to that, the Utilities Engineer will be holding an open day on Friday 
20 April 2007 whereby the public can have a one-on-one discussion on their 



concerns. The venue is proposed to be St John’s Hall in Courtney Street, but this has 
yet to be confirmed. Times will be from 1.00 pm to around 7.00 pm. 
 
There will also be a public meeting on Monday 23 April 2007 at 7.00 pm with the 
venue yet to be confirmed.  
 
 
 
 
Cliff Satherley 
Chair 
 


